
I'm a member of the ASA. 
  
The Notice below asks members to write to you supporting the views 
of the Australian Coalition for Cultural Diversity on the Free Trade 
Agreement. 
  
I DO NOT support their views. 
  
I do not recall being asked, as a member of the ASA, whether I 
support their line on this issue.   
  
Regards 
  
Ken Harris 
  
  
  
  
 




